May 1, 2023

Congratulations are in order for the Eagle FBLA team on their accomplishment
this past weekend at the FBLA California State Leadership Conference 2023 in
Sacramento. Our Eagle Team earned the following chapter awards for their hard
work throughout the year:

B Government Awareness Project

B March of Dimes Project

B Chapter Champion Award

B Gold Seal Chapter Award of Merit (only the top 15% of all chapters in
California receive this)

Individual awards are:

e Business Achievement Awards:
v’ Contributor Award: Anthony Trieu, Cory Huynh, Arturo Aguirre,
Angelina Ly, Katherine Garcia Lopez, Natalie Luu, and
Aidee Ramos

e Competition Awards:
v" Cory Huynh, 7*" Place in Accounting 1
v" Cory Huynh, 7% Place in Spreadsheet Applications
v" Natalie Luu, 6™ Place in Word Processing
v" Arturo Aguirre, 4" Place in Accounting 1

v Anthony Trieu, 1% Place in Accounting and made South El Monte history for
being the first member to do so.

Both Anthony Trieu and Arturo Aguirre qualified for National Leadership Conference at
Atlanta, Georgia in June 2023.



